




The March date was selected in order to give each of you another five months to put together a working draft 
of your paper. On 1 March 2011, we do ask that you submit your paper for review in whatever form your paper is in 
at that time. 

The May date was selected in order to give you three weeks per paper to read and review. We ask that if you 
are reading and reviewing a paper for one of your Lithuanian colleagues – or one of your US colleagues traveling to 
the Lithuania conference – to read and review this paper first, so that it will give each author time to review your 
comments and incorporate them into their colloquium presentation in May. 

A word on the reading and review process. While three weeks is a quick turn-around time for reading and 
reviewing a paper, we want to inform you that we are not looking for each of you to read and review these papers as 
you might for a journal or similar academic outlet. This reading and review process should be more on the ‘light’ 
side. Be conscientious, critical and constructive, 
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